
 

 

The Board of Directors encourages shareholders to attend the General Assembly 

Meetings, and welcomes any notes and suggestions that add to the benefit of the Bank 

and the Shareholders. 

A shareholder holding at least 5% of the Bank's shares can submit a proposal to add an 

item on the agenda of the General Assembly Meeting before the end of January of each 

year. 

 


